
October 10, 2023

Dear Parents,

Attached to this letter are your child’s results from the Oklahoma School Testing Program (OSTP) assessments
administered in spring 2023. Given in grades 3-8, these tests measure knowledge and skills from the Oklahoma
Academic Standards.

In addition to this paper copy, you will now be able to access this information through a Parent Portal on the
Measured Progress website https://okparentportal.emetric.net. In order to access this information, you will need
your student’s 10-digit student state testing number and date of birth which are listed on the student report under
state ID and birth date. Below is an example of the parent portal main page:

If you would like more information about the parent portal and OSTP or ACT, please visit our website at:
https://www.sapulpaps.org/parents/oklahoma_school_testing_program.

If you have any questions regarding your child’s test results, please contact your building principal.

Sincerely,

Rob Armstrong,
Superintendent


